
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 
On Thursday, June 17, 2021 at 5:00 P.M. there will be a virtual public hearing concerning the 2021 

Connecticut Neighborhood Assistance Act Program, Public Act No. 95-268. The purpose of the hearing is 

for citizens to comment on programs eligible for investment by business firms under the provisions of this 

Act. 

Any municipality desiring to obtain the benefits of this program shall submit by July 1st a list of 

programs providing neighborhood assistance, employment and training, community services, crime 

prevention, education and energy conservation to the Department of Revenue Services. 

Copies of the proposed programs can be obtained by contacting the City’s Community Development 

Office, Room 134, City Hall, by email at ldiaz@meridenct.gov or by phone (203) 630-4105. 

You can access the meeting by visiting the City’s website, https://www.meridenct.gov/. 
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Agenda 

 
Neighborhood Assistance Act 2021 
Special Meeting – Public Hearing 
Thursday, June 17, 2021, 5:00 PM 

 
********************************************** 

 
I. Public Hearing. 

 
a. Call to Order. 

 
b. Roll Call. 

 

c. Agenda. 
 

i. 2021 Connecticut Neighborhood Assistance Act (NAA) Program 
 

II. Adjournment. 
 

 


